THERE’S A NEW LESSON ONE IN AVIATION TRAINING.

www.alteontraining.com

™

Memorizing our new name may take
some practice. What's easy to remember
is that our commitment to you and

to being the world’s premier aviation
training partner is stronger than ever.

It's a commitment you can count on,

from lesson one.

On April 14, FlightSafetyBoeing officially changed its name to Alteon, signaling the completion of The Boeing Company’s acquisition
of the remaining interest in this enterprise and the beginning of a new era in flight training. The ad above helps communicate
the name change to Alteon and reflects the company’s commitment to aviation training.





